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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A23-042 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  July 27, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  AP Payment Request Invoice Date Field Survey – Feedback Needed 
 

 
The GeorgiaFIRST Financials team aims to provide high quality support and 

communications to our institutions. With that in mind, we would like your feedback 

regarding a recent change request to remove the default setting on the Payment 

Request Invoice Date field.  Because this change would affect all institutions, your input 

is important. 

 

This survey will provide us with insight as to how this field is handled by your 

institution.  The survey is brief - only two questions and is completely confidential. 

 

If you choose to participate, please fill out this survey no later than 5 p.m. on Thursday, 

August 3, 2023. 

 

Thank you in advance for your input as your contribution to this important project is 

much appreciated. We are looking forward to receiving your feedback! 

 

If you have any trouble completing the survey, please contact Anna Reid at 

anna.reid@usg.edu for assistance. 

 
Link to survey locate here. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

mailto:anna.reid@usg.edu
https://forms.office.com/r/a7saD2W2Bx
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